LANE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

G. E. TRUBY, SUPERINTENDENT LANE, KANSAS

October 31, 1940 Lane, Kansas

Dr. F. C. Allen
Physical Education Dept.
Lawerence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

If you redall when you were down last spring and talked to us at our Basketball Banquet.

We were talking of your latest book that you suggested that I sent directly to you and receive a personally autographed copy.

I know the boys would appreciate your doing th s for them.

I have had several occasions to recall this splendid evening we had together last spring. I trust I may have the privilege of associating with you again in the near future.

With best wishes and kindest personal regards I remain,

Sincerely yours

G. E. Truby